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Road Construction Update 
For Immediate Release: November 12, 2008 

 

County Road 24 in Pleasant Township Opens After 

Box Culvert Replacement 

 

 

The Logan County Engineer’s Office announces that our crews have completed   
 
the replacement of a box culvert on County Road 24 between Township Road  
 
43 and State Route 47 in Pleasant Township.  This box culvert was replaced in  
 
advance of the 2009 paving program.  The roadway is open at this time. 
 
Please use caution when traveling over the roadway at the construction site due  
 
to uneven grade changes and loose stone that may be present.  “Rough Road”  
 
and/or “Construction Ahead” signs will remain posted until the final resurfacing  
 
is completed. 
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